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To: Committee on Emergency Management, General Government and Veterans 

Re: HB 4044 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment in support of HB 4044, Toxic Inhalation 

Plume Study Bill. 90% of all of Oregon’s petroleum based fuels are stored along the 

Willamette River in an area susceptible to liquification in the event of an earthquake. 

This study can give us accurate data to help us plan for ways to protect the health 

and safety of our community if we experience a large earthquake. I urge you to 

support this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Cathy Spofford 


